
 

 

TOWN OF LIMA   

P.O. Box 184 

Lima, MT  59739 

(406)276-3521 

Email: lima@3rivers.net; 

limamayor@3rivers.net 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – PRELIMINARY BUDGET 

Tuesday, September 2, 2025, 7:00 pm at the Town Hall (5 W. Section Corner). 

 

The Town of Lima has completed its preliminary annual budget and will hear public comment 
from any taxpayer or resident on the proposed preliminary budget at this time. 
 
The final budget will be approved after the public hearing on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. 
 
The budget is available for review at the Clerk’s office (contact Dina Young at 276-3521). 
 
This hearing may be continued from day to day.  If the hearing is continued, the final budget 
will be approved at the conclusion of the hearing. 
 

Posted 8/13/25 and 8/20/25 

A link to this notice may be found at www.limamt.com 
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